
 

 

 

Ref No. RO/Notification/Holiday/2024/14         Date: 29.04.2024 

 

Holiday Notice 

 

All the faculty members, officers, students and staff of ZNRF University of 

Management Sciences are hereby notified that, the university will be closed on 

01 May, Wednesday 2024, on the occasion of “May Day” festival celebration. 

In Bangladesh “May Day” is a public holiday. Regular classes and other 

activities of the university will resume on 2nd May, Thursday 2024. 

 

With the approval of the authority. 

 

 

 

 

 

Registrar 

Prof. Dr. Muhammad Ali 

ZNRF University of Management Sciences 

 

Copy to: 

1. VC Office  

2. Deputy Director of Finance 

3. All Employees (Academic and Administrative) 

4. IT Officer (To publish in website) 

5. Notice Board 

6. Office Copy (To keep in the file) 


